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To: All Schools Division Superintendents
From: The Regional Director
Subject: DAP Webinar Series on Strategic Management, Innovation and

Leadership in Education

1. . Attached is a letter-invitation from Imelda C. Caluen, Managing Director, Center for
Governance, Development Academy of the Philippines regarding their forthcoming activity entitled
Webinar Series on Strategic Management, Innovation and Leadership in Education.

2. Registered participants will receive a confirmation e-mail containing details of the live
sessions that will be held via Zoom platform. Registration is until November 4, 2020 through the

following link: https://forms.gle /wwYRwfhZSMMRQKSM?7.

3. For queries or concerns, your designated focal person may contact Ms. Merriam P. Dy, the
assigned Project Manager, through mobile number (+63) 917-126-9264 or through her email
address at dym@dap.edu.ph

NICOLAS T. CAP NG, PhD, CESO V
Director III
Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Regional Director
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Address: Matalino St. D.M. Government Center, Maimpis, City of San Fernando (P)
Telephone Number: (045) 598-8580 to 89; Email Address: region3@deped.gov.ph
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DR. NICOLAS T. CAPULONG, CESO V !,\_\\ prjii"_iO)}jl
OIC-Regional Director i R e
Department of Education e OLT &3 2020 1
Government Center, Maimpis, |L U\u UL S )

City of San Fernando, Pampanga City
Dear OIC-Regional Director Capulong:

The Development Academy of the Philippines (DAP), through the Center for
Governance-Operations Management Office, will be conducting the Webinar
Series on Strategic Management, Innovation, and Leadership in Education
(SMILE). The said activity aims for participants to acquire a deeper insight on
adaptive and collaborative leadership and to be acquainted on latest trends and
approaches in education planning.

this regard, the Academy is pleased to invite you and your senior executives
and key technical officers to participate in these webinars. We have allotted ten
(10) slots for your office. Registration is untii November 4, 2020 through the
following link: https://forms.gle/wwYRwWhZ5MMRQKSM7.

Attached is the Webinar Brochure for your ready reference.

Registered participants will receive a confirmation e-mail containing details of the
live sessions that will be held via Zoom. A Certificate of Attendance shall be given
to participants who attended the sessions and accomplished the feedback forms.

For questions or concemns, your designated focal person may contact Ms.
Merriam P. Dy, the assigned Project Manager, through mobile number (+63) 917-
126-9264 or through her email address at dym@dap.edu.ph.

Thank you and we look forward to your participation in our webinars.

Very truly yours,

b Cate’

IMELDA C. CALUEN
Managing Director, Center for Governance
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